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OVERVIEW:  Section 12A of S.L. 2021-117 allows for a waiver of the post-construction conference 

for certain types of wastewater systems, listed in the section, upon written request of the engineer and 

written approval of the owner of the wastewater system. 

This section became effective August 23, 2021. 

CURRENT LAW/BILL ANALYSIS:   

Prior to the enactment of S.L. 2021-117 and as a part of the engineer option permit process for the 

installation of engineered wastewater systems, the professional engineer designing the system was 

required to conduct a post-construction conference with the owner of the wastewater system, the licensed 

soil scientist or licensed geologist who performed the soil evaluations, the on-site wastewater system 

contractor who installed the system, the certified wastewater system operator, if any, and representatives 

from the local health department or Department of Health and Human Services, as applicable. 

Section 12A of S.L. 2021-117 allows for a waiver of the post-construction conference for certain types of 

wastewater systems, listed in the section, upon written request of the engineer and written approval of the 

owner of the wastewater system. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This section became effective August 23, 2021. 


